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16 November 2020  
Ref: December Holiday 

Dear parents/carers, 
  
We hope you are in the best of health and Iman. Aameen. 
We are writing to inform you with some important updates. 

 

December Holidays 

We would like to begin by expressing our appreciation and prayers for all staff, students and parents 
at Jamia for their persistence and patience during these difficult times. We understand it has been 
extremely challenging especially during this second lockdown and extra precautions we have had to 
take in relation to the weekend breaks. We pray that Allah (swt) grants us all safety from all 
difficulties and strength during adversities. Aameen. 

In light of the situation, senior management has decided to extend the December holiday. We had 
scheduled the December holiday for 1 week but it will now be changed to 2 weeks. We hope this 
will be a good opportunity for students and staff to spend time with their families and recuperate 
for the next part of the academic year. 

 

Bubble/ 
Groups 

Date/Time of Departure 
(Thursday 17th December 2020) 

Date/Time of Arrival  
(Sunday 3rd January 2021) 

 
Bubble 1 – C1  2 

 

 
10:00am - 11:30am 

 
12:30pm - 1:30pm 

 
Bubble 2 – C3,4 &5 

 

 
11.30am – 1.00pm 

 
1.30pm – 3pm 

 
Bubble 3 – C6/7  

16+1, 2 &3 

 
1:30pm - 3:00pm 

 

 
3pm – 4.30pm 

Entrance Gate Closes at 5pm 
 

Sign in/ Sign Out 

Please ensure to use the sign in and sign out online forms whenever your daughter leaves or returns to 
the Jamia. 

Sign In Link Form;  

https://forms.gle/dRj1mZ6AWMKZw8C3A 

Sign Out Form;  

https://forms.gle/bcRxqf2e26ktcNDb7 
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Alternatively, you can scan the following codes; 

      

Parents Evening 

We will send a separate update as soon as we can regarding the parents evening was scheduled on 
the calendar for the original December holiday dates. 

 

Update Mahram/Guardian Contact Details 

We have had some requests since the beginning of the year across various communication methods 
and will request all parents to use the following online form to ensure that the mahram and guardian 
contact details are up to date.  

https://forms.gle/AbrkRtCWFbpMKBoXA 

 

Parental Contributions Due before January 2021 

A reminder to all parents to update any outstanding parental contributions and that the next 
instalment will be due during December holidays and before January 2021. 

You can call or arrange a call via admin email and make the payment over the phone or make a bank 
transfer and send us confirmation to admin email. 

Bank Details: Madni Trust (Natwest Bank)  

Sort Code: 60-11-33 | Account Number: 22521968 

REF: Student Name / Class 

 

Please contact us for any questions or assistance on 0115 969 0800. 

 

Jazaakumullah Khairan 

Admin 

Jamia Al-Hudaa 
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